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SB 2410

SB 2410 amends current law to exempt any farm machinery or equipment that is being 
delivered  by  an  equipment  dealer  to  a  customer  from the  maximum highway  width 
requirement if the equipment is being moved during daylight hours and if the equipment 
is not moved on an interstate.  SB 2410 requires the vehicle towing the farm machinery 
or equipment to be equipped with front and rear reflector lights and a blinking light that is 
visible from both the front and rear of the vehicle.

Senator Dearing stated in Senate Highways that a lot of the newer farm equipment being 
built is wider than the highway width requirements and dealers need this bill in order to 
be able to deliver new equipment. 

SB 2410 is effective from and after passage.

I recommend that you sign SB 2410.


